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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am an avid recreationalist in the Gunnison National Forest. I understand the need for forest plans for the

protection and success of the forest. I also understand the importance, and the value, access to the wilderness is

for our population. Therefore I would do not support closure of any terrain to over the snow vehicles. Limiting

more and more areas in our forest is unnecessary and would only diminish the opportunities for this community

and our visitors. Please do not close any more areas in our public lands to motorized use. 

 

Thank you for reading 


